
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

TO: Parks, Arts, Recreation and Culture Commission 

 

FROM: Manny A. Hernandez, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Commission Booth at the Farmer’s Market 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Discuss what the PARC Commission will do at the upcoming Farmer’s Market booth 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND 
The PARC Commission representative for the Farmer’s Market booth has reached out and secured 

two dates to host a table at the Farmer’s Market in 2025.  It is typical that city commissions provide 

information to the public or receive input from the public on parks or arts focused topics when 

hosting these booths. 

 

The commission will discuss what strategies will be used to draw people to the booth and work 

with staff on the focused topic(s) for the first date, June 12, hosting.   

 

 

 

Attachments: 

A. None 


